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Dear parents and carers,  

Welcome back and I hope that you have all had a lovely Christmas holiday. 

This term we have a history focus as we learn about events from WW1. 

We will spend a lot of time focusing on the bombardment of Scarborough 

as we link this to our writing, art work and core history learning. 

Homework  

Weekly homework will continue to be set. A new termly homework project will 

also be sent out. Your child will also be given a set of three CPG SATs revision 

books in the coming days. These will form part of the regular homework given. 

Please ensure that only work set by school is completed in these books. A 

plan for complete coverage is in place and will take several weeks to progress 

through as we link tasks back to prior and current classroom learning. 

Reading  

Reading remains high on the agenda this term. It was fantastic to see the 

children’s confidence, ability and enjoyment increase throughout the 

autumn term. Keep up the good effort children and thank you to everyone 

for your support with this at home. 

I will continue to run the reading raffle each week. Three reads 

(minimum) signed by an adult will give automatic entry into the Friday 

prize draw. 

PE  

Our PE days remain as Wednesday and Fridays. Please make sure that your 

child continues to bring full indoor and outdoor PE kit for these days. When 

possible, I will try and cover some PE sessions outside so please do ensure 

that your child has an extra layer as well as hat and gloves. 

 

Yours sincerely,   

Mr Gay 


